
August 2022

Dear Parents, Students, and Community Members: 

During the 1988-89 school year, the Red Creek Central School District, under 
the requirements of the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), 
inspected all facilities for asbestos containing materials.  The inspections were 
conducted by a professional laboratory. 

The results of that inspection, and the subsequently developed management 
plan, were approved by the Board of Education and submitted to the State Education 
Department in May 1989. 

Please be advised that copies of the Asbestos Management Plan, and related 
documentation, are available in the District Office, in each school office, and in the bus 
garage office.  You are invited to inspect any and all materials. 

Red Creek is most fortunate in that we have a very minimal problem with 
asbestos.  The limited amounts of asbestos present are not considered a hazard to 
students, employees, or visitors. Some asbestos abatement was performed during the 
spring of 2011 as part of our capital improvement project.  Re-inspections of the 
facilities are completed every three years in accordance with AHERA. Documentation 
of these activities is on file in the District Office for public review.   

Please feel free to call me if you would like further explanation on the Asbestos 
Management Plan. 

Very truly yours, 

RED CREEK CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Dr. Brian M. Corey
Superintendent of Schools 


